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   Otonabee Animal Hospital
“Going the distance for you and your pet!”
(705) 743-4936       www.otonabah.com        
 https://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/Otonabee-Animal-Hospital/298005720583?fref=ts 

July 2015 Newsletter  
The Cat-Friendly Practice

[image: http://www.cathospitals.net/Cat_Friendly_Practice_Logo_FINAL.jpg] Domestic cats need regular veterinary visits to promote longer, happier and healthier lives. Your cat’s veterinary practice can provide many important and beneficial services beyond just treating your cat when they are sick or for emergency visits.
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[image: http://www.kimballstock.com/pix/CAT/02/CAT-02-JE0131-01P.JPG][image: http://balfouranimalhospital.com/clients/7369/images/Pet%20Pictures/kittens4blog1.jpg][image: http://assets.dogtime.com/asset/image/527be05b6dab62feed00123a/sherpa-original-deluxe-cat-carriers.jpg]The Cat Friendly Practice (CFP) program was created in February of 2012 to improve the treatment, handling and overall healthcare of cats. Its purpose is to equip veterinary practices with the tools, resources and information to elevate the standard of care for cats.
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When designated as a Cat Friendly Practice, selected veterinary clinics have proven they have taken specific extra steps to assure they understand a cat's unique needs and have implemented feline-friendly standards. We at Otonabee Animal Hospital are proud to be a Cat Friendly Practice since October 2013                      http://www.catvets.com/cfp/cat-owners
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